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Subject Support for Fire Services Reform 

To Fire Services Reform Committee,

I, Michael Longshore, of , support the need for fire services 
reform in the State of Victoria.  I am a career firefighter with the Metropolitan Fire Brigade.  I strongly feel 
that a reformation of the MFB and career CFA operational staff in becoming 1 fire service is vital to 
sufficiently protect life and property within the ever growing suburban populations within Victoria.  

Please accept my submission on supportive grounds for becoming one Victorian career fire service.

Thank you,

Michael Longshore
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